
Public Notice
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

STATUS OF FUNDED ACTIVITIES
CITY OF GARNER, IOWA

	 Public Notice is hereby given that 
City Council of the City of Garner, 
Iowa, pursuant to the requirements 
of Section 508 of the Housing and 
Community Development Act of 
1987 as amended, will meet and 
hold a public hearing on the 14th 
day of December, at 7:00 p.m. to 
discuss the status of funding for the 
City of Garner Housing Rehabilita-
tion Program, in which single family 
owner-occupied residential dwelling 
units, located in the City, are being 
rehabilitated. The Program is be-
ing funded through a Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
provided by the Iowa Economic 
Development Authority and by addi-
tional funding provided by the City 
of Garner. All persons interested in 
the status of funding or in the prog-
ress of this CDBG Program, are 
welcome to attend. If you have any 
questions concerning the Program, 
please contact Jessy Willadsen 
at the North Iowa Area Council of 
Governments (NIACOG) at 641-
423-0491, Ext #218. If you require 
special accommodations such as 
handicapped accessibility or trans-
lation services, you may contact the 
City Clerk’s office at 641-923-2588. 
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